
Craig, 

I have lived in the HPWBANA neighborhood for the vast majority of my life and have served on 
its board in years past. 

HPWBANA is an “old” Austin neighborhood and has become a true central Austin location.  I 
firmly believe that we need to be aligned with Tarrytown, Brykerwoods and Northwest Hills 
neighborhoods as it relates to the redistricting map. 

I thank you for your consideration. 

  

Best regards, 

Eric Hansen 

 


